
To The Selectmen: 
 
The Chilmark Community Center Advisory Committee would like to review and discuss the report 
submitted by the special committee formed to discuss CCC fees before the selectmen make any 
decisions.  
 
We’d like to discuss this report and explore its ramifications at our next CCCAC meeting.  
 
Thank You! 
Nan Doty 
CCCAC Chair 
 
 
 


